
 
 March 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On behalf of the governors and staff of St Edmund Arrowsmith 
Catholic High School I would like to congratulate you on securing 
a place at the school for your child in September 2025.  
 
This has no doubt been a worrying time for you, wondering 
whether your child has a place allocated or not and so we are 
delighted that you have been successful.   
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to our school and 
developing a positive working relationship with you over the next 
five years.  
 
To make sure that you do not miss any of the important transition 
information and arrangements that take place in the summer term, 
I would ask that you complete a very simple form to ensure that 
we can give you this information in advance. 
 
Visit the school website: www.arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk/our-school/primary-transition 
 
If you do not intend to accept the place at our school, please complete the form ASAP, as this will 
allow us to extend an invitation to another child who is on our waiting list. 
 
I look forward to offering you all a very warm welcome to the school in person later in the year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 

 
 

http://www.arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk/our-school/primary-transition

